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Virginia Electric and Power Company 
ATTN: Mr. W. L. Stewart, Vice President 

Nuclear Operations 
P. 0. Box 26666 
Richmond, VA 23261 

Gentlemen: 

SUBJECT: EVALUATION OF SITE FOR THE ESTABLISHMENT OF THE VHF RADIO 
COMMUNICATION SYSTEMS 

The U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission has entered into an arrangement with 
Boise Interagency Fire Cache (part of the Department of Interior) for Boise to 
evaluate nuclear power plant sites for the establishment of an emergency VHF 
radio system. This radio system, if installed, will be used as a supporting and 
backup communications means by the NRC in emergency situations. Your Surry site 
has been selected for evaluation on June 11, 1985. 

Members of Boise Interagency Fi re Cache wi 11 require escorted access whi 1 e 
visiting your facility. Preferably this escort should be someone who is 
familiar with communications systems. Boise 1 s access will be limited to 
emergency response facilities and the surrounding site. 

Sincerely, 

Virgil L. Brownlee, Chief 
Reactor Projects Branch 2 
Division of Reactor Projects 

cc: J. I. Oatts, Chief Operating Officer 
W. S. Mistr, Manager - Security 
R. F. Saunders, Station Manager 

bee: Document Control Desk 
Commonwealth of Virginia 
NRC Resident Inspector 
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